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8th December 2023 

 
 

 
Christmas Concert  

15th and 19th of December 2023 
 

 
Dear Families,  
 
This year we are providing families the opportunity to attend our Annual KS1 and 
KS2 Christmas Concert, where Year 1 through to Year 6 will perform their favourite 
Christmas song on the 15th and 19th December. 
 
Due to the increased numbers in the school we are allocating 2 tickets per family, 
which can be collected from the office from Monday for one of the following 
performances: -  
 
Friday the15th at 10.30am 
Friday the 15th at 2.00pm 
Tuesday the 19th at 10.30pm  
Tuesday the 19th at 2.00pm  
 
We politely request that you do not film or take pictures during the performances.   
 
The Friends of Tithe Farm will be providing refreshments for a small donation at 
each performance.  
 
Please be aware that families, may take their children home after the afternoon 
performances from the usual exit points.  
  
We look forward to sharing our Christmas performance with you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Ryan  
 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

